
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

I'm writing to express my support for House Bill 4140. 
 

Having worked with youth with concussions, I can attest to the risks these children 
face if they do not receive immediate, appropriate accommodations in school post-
concussion (e.g., missed classes, academic failure, psychological distress). 
 

This bill will go a long way to addressing the gap in support needed to minimize these 
risks. 
 

Thank you! 

 

Laurie Powell 
 
 


